
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Request ForSupport
Date: Sunday, April 21, 2024 5:55:19 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Susan Weatherly 
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 10:11 AM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Request ForSupport

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Please consider my request for support for the notice of Motion, in regards to a Town Hall meeting for Millar
Addition and Queensway Business District.
Susan Weatherly
407 Third Avenue

Sent from my iPhone

REDACTED

REDACTED

REDACTED

REDACTED



From: cityclerk
To: Frizzell, Jessica
Subject: FW: Temporary Use Permit #TU000091
Date: Sunday, April 21, 2024 5:55:31 PM

 
 
From: Susan Weatherly <sweatherly777@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 12:08 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Temporary Use Permit #TU000091

 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Susan Weatherly <sweatherly777@gmail.com>
Date: April 21, 2024 at 11:21:21 AM PDT
To: Susan <sweatherly@telus.net>
Subject: Temporary Use Permit #TU000091

﻿ As a property owner, the supportive housing planned for 397 3rd Avenue will
negatively affect the surrounding Queensway District and Millar Addition
residents both personally and financially, without a 
comprehensive plan in place that includes protection of the properties and
business and residences.
The City of Prince George needs to uphold the service standards that our
community and tax payers expect and depend on.  
PG downtown and Moccassin Flats are prime examples of the City of Prince
George not doing their due diligence.  The crime, vandalism, graffiti, garbage,
broken windows, open drugs and fires of having No POLICIES and
STRATAGIES in place to manage the complete disintegration of our city! (I
should not have to tell you this, as I know you are well aware)
Your city of Prince George website states “You are here to serve” not for a
select group but for ALL citizens.
Do your job and show the citizens and business owners of PG that you have
their best interests in mind as well.
Susan Weatherly
4O7 Third 
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